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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Laurel Hedlund <lrhedlund@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 3:30 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: 709 Bedford Street

Hello,  
I received a notice of assessments for 709 Bedford Street.  I would like to dispute this.  709 Bedford Street never had a 
garbage problem.  The garbage problem was on my neighbor's property at 705 Bedford Street.  I used to own 705 
Bedford Street but sold it in October 2021.  The new owner failed to set up garbage service even though I reminded 
them several times.  Consequently their tenants started piling their garbage on the curb because there were no garbage 
cans.  703-705 Bedford received notices from the city - I know this because the new owner neglected to notify the city of 
their new owner contact info so I received their mail.  But 709 Bedford Street never had garbage on it nor received 
notices. 
Please let me know the next steps to dispute this erroneous charge.  Thank you,   
Laurel 


